
DECEMBER 2019 

Holiday Greetings To                                              

Superior Home Care Employees! 

 

             I want to take this opportunity to   

           wish you and your loved ones a very   

            happy and healthy holiday season. 

 

                 I also want to thank you for your 

hard work and dedication to Superior Home 

Care.   More importantly, I want to thank you 

for your contribution of time, energy, and 

personal character that you have given to   

the lives of our clients.  Without you, we   

couldn’t be successful at meeting the unique 

and special needs of those who depend on us.  

We also would not be able to help each         

individual realize his or her vision without 

your special care.   We notice and see what 

you do for the ones who count on us to make 

their lives a little bit brighter each day.  We 

see your dedication and compassion to your 

clients and the difference you make in their 

lives. 

 

     For all that you do, we give a deep and    

heartfelt “thanks”.  May you be immersed in 

the blessings, joy, and peace of this holiday 

season. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pat Jones 



10597 165th Street West, Lakeville, MN  55044 
Phone:  952-898-4911        Fax:  952-898-3088         

Email:  info@superiorhomecare.org 
www.facebook.com/superiorhomecareinclakevillemn/ 

 
Julia Thornley has been selected for Superior Home 

Care’s Employee of the Month for December 
2019.    Julia has been a PCA with Superior 
Home Care 1 year.  We are grateful for her 
hard work and dedication. 

Thank You Julia! 

01 - Bill 
02 - Beverly 
03 - Kristina 
04 - Sandra 
04 - Victoria 
06 - Guadalupe 
06 - Lauren 
07 - Theresa 
07 - Landon 
07 - Amber 
10 - Rachel 
12 - Nawal 
13 - Lillian 
15 - Fung 
15 - Michelle 
16 - Tamika 
16 - Cullen 

18 - Ellyn 
19 - Deishawn 
20 - Jamila 
20 - Yair 
20 - Jasmine 
21 - Noel 
22 - Eva 
24 - Eteyen 
24 - Donna 
24 - Patricia 
25 - Bruce 
29 - Sophia 
29 - Tara 
31 - Cheryl 
31 - Ronda 
31 - Mark 

 

Holiday Office Hours 
 

Christmas Eve, Dec. 24   8am—noon 
Christmas Day, Dec. 25   Closed 
New Year’s Eve, Dec. 31   8am—noon 
New Year’s Day, Jan. 1       Closed 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY 

PAYROLL -  VERY IMPORTANT!! 
 

   Due to the New Year Holiday,     
timesheets for the weeks of 12/15 & 
12/22 are due in the office by Monday, 
Dec. 30th no later than 3:00 PM. 
     Please send in as soon as your 
shift is completed.  We appreciate it 
when you send your timesheets in 
weekly.  Thanks for your help in    
making it a smooth payroll! 

    Holiday Fest will be held downtown 
Shakopee on Friday, 12/6 from                
6:00-8:00.  There will be a Parade of    
Lights, Tree Lighting ceremony and a      
fireworks show.   
 

     Experience downtown Northfield by   
candlelight!  Stroll through unique 
shops, dine at fine restaurants, enjoy 
caroling, horse drawn wagons, story-
telling, luminarias, decorated store 
fronts, parade, fireworks, the  Magic of 
Model Trains and much more!  This 
will be on Dec. 12th from 5pm-9pm. 

*Lebanon Hills Regional Park in Eagan will host a free  
family event on December 6th from  7-8:30.  Eat s’mores 
and do an art activity all while learning how to navigate 
through the night skies. 
*Community Learning Center in Lakeville is having a      
Holiday Party on December 10th from  4:30 -6:15.  This is 
for children with disabilities and their families. Have a great 
time making a craft project, eating pizza and cookies.  
There will be a sing-a-long with Santa.  The cost is $5 per 
student or $15 max per family.  Registration is required:  
952-985-4600 or going to the Lakeville community website.    
*Santa will be making calls on December 10th and 12th 
from 5-8pm for children ages 3-7.  Register by December 
1st by calling 952-985-4600. 
* Fare for All will be at the Diamondhead Education Center 
in Burnsville on Wednesday December 18th from 3-5pm.  
They will have a ham dinner with all of the fixings for $30.   
                           Have a safe Holiday Season! 

                                                         Until next month … Jim (client) 

Follow us on Facebook for up-to-date                    
news and information: 

www.facebook.com/superiorhomecareinclakevillemn/ 


